
St. Mary School Reunion 
Sunday, September 10. 2023 

St. Mary School was in operation from 1956 until 2011.       

Overall, 1800+ kids attended in grades K-8.  The public was  

invited “back to school” for this one-time reunion, browse the 

displays, walk the hallways, visit classrooms, and enjoy the   

refreshments.  Special thanks to generous donations in cash 

and foods and to all those who helped with setup & cleanup.  

Special recognition to Vince Snyder, the organizer of the 

memory boards that lined the outside wall.  All who attended 

had a wonderful time and were able to share memories and 

meet up with old classmates.  Enjoy the following photos taken 

during the reunion—photos courtesy of Vince Snyder. 

Welcome back to school! 

Some of the Memory Boards Guest Book Station & Keepsake Magnet 

Cake!! 
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The Last Year... 


